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RFQ # 18-514-23 – Addendum Two 
 
To: RFQ # 18-514-23   Date:  Tuesday, December 13, 2022 
 Interested Parties     
 
From:  Bryant Trujillo – Procurement Specialist 3                    Subject:  RFQ # 18-514-23 
 Department of Administration Addendum Two 
 Office of Procurement and  
 Property Management 
  
The solicitation package for Request for Quote (RFQ) 18-514-23 – NIST Traceable Primary Flow Standard and 
Calibrator for the State of Alaska, Department of Environmental Conservation (DEC), Division of Air Quality is 
hereby clarified or changed as follows: 

1. The requested materials in the solicitation have been further defined as the following: 
 

• quantity one of a described DryCal 800 Base manufactured by Mesa Labs with an item 
number of 200-800-DCB, 

• quantity one of a described Met Lab ML-800 Ultra Low Flow manufactured by Mesa Labs 
with an item number of 200-800-3, 

• quantity one of a described Met Lab ML-800 Medium Cell manufactured by Mesa Labs with 
an item number of 200-800-24, and 

• quantity one of a described Met Lab ML-800 High Cell manufactured by Mesa Labs with a 
part number of 200-800-44. 
 

2. The 3-year requirement for pricing related to NIST traceable recertification of the instrument(s) and 
flow cells to be deemed a responsive bidder has been removed. 
 

3. The units the Division desires to trade in for credit have been further detailed as follows: 
 

• quantity one of a described BGI/Bios DryCal DC-2 with a serial number of B342, 
• quantity one of a described BGI/Bios DryCal DC-2 with a serial number of B445, and 
• quantity one of a described BGI/Bios DryCal DC-1 with a serial number of B472. 

 
Addendum Two is hereby made part of the Request for Quote (RFQ) and comprises two pages. 
 
All other terms and conditions for this Request for Quote (RFQ) remain unchanged. 
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Issued by:  Bryant Trujillo 
Title:  Procurement Specialist 3 
Email:   decdasprocurement@alaska.gov 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The bid documents require acknowledgment individually of all addenda to the drawings and/or specifications. 
This is a mandatory requirement, and any proposal received without acknowledgment of receipt of addenda 
may be classified as being a non-responsive bid. 
 

End of Addendum 
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